
In  1995  a  ‘deeply
embarrassed’  MLB  owner
apologized  for  event  with
anti-Catholic drag performers
Bill in the News (Catholic News Agency): Almost 28 years ago,
the owner of the San Francisco Giants wrote a letter of
apology to the Catholic League for hosting the drag group on
the field before a game, according to correspondence the
Catholic League shared with CNA on Friday. In a letter dated
Aug. 28, 1995, Catholic League President William Donohue
raised his concerns with Giants owner Peter Magowan, who died
in 2019, that the pregame ceremony designed to raise AIDS
awareness “also seemed to open the door to anti-Catholicism.”
READ MORE HERE
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